
Web Notification: 

“Recently, it has come to our notice that some persons are offering Jobs in 
Vikarabad, Nirmal, etc., districts for the posts of Clerk, Attender, House Keeping 
etc., in our Telangana Grameena Bank and demanding money from Bank job 
aspirants with fake job offers, Fake Appointment letters/ Offer letters via apps like 
Telegram, WhatsApp, etc., SMS and Email etc.” 

In this connection, we reiterate that, our Telangana Grameena Bank will not send 
appointment letter/ posting letter/ offer letter etc., through e-Mail/ Post/ Whatsapp 
etc. to any individual. Our Bank always recruits its employees through IBPS Exam 
& Interview and communicate the provisionally selected candidates through 
official website only i.e. www.tgbhyd.in. 

If any person or institution offers job in Telangana Grameena Bank/ demanding 
money for giving appointment order/ posting order/ Training etc., simply ignore 
such messages, never share any personal or financial details with them and also 
educate persons in your surroundings regarding such frauds.   

Avoid payment requests: Be aware that, our Bank does not collect any payment 
from applicants for job opportunities, application procedures or training costs. 
Any such demands should serve as immediate warning signs. 

Reporting of frauds: Upon receiving questionable job offers, promptly report 
them to local police or cybercrime helpline No. 1930. By reporting fake job offers, 
you’re helping to protect both yourself and others from frauds. 

For any clarification or to verify the authenticity of job offers you may visit our 
Bank's official website i.e. www.tgbhyd.in.  

Or 

Telangana Graneena Bank, Head Office, Hyderabad (#2-1-520, 2nd & 3rd floors, Street No.9, 

Vijayasrisai Celestia, above Bajaj electronics, Shankermutt Road, Nallakunta, Hyderabad, 

Telangana-500044). 

 
* * * 
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